To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 09 March 2022 11:18:50

Dear Secretary of State,

I understand that you have mvited further comments vis-a-vis the A303 road scheme and
Stonehenge and that you have already found that the proposed Scheme’s impact on the
western cutting area would be significantly adverse.

This 1s a vital part of our National Heritage so I would like to make the following
comments;

1) National Highways has failed to take note of the 2021 World Heritage Committee's
Decision on this matter

and

2) They have also failed to fully assess alternative routes, such as a southern by-pass, that
would be less damaging.

Yours faithfully,

(Dr) Bernard Juby






